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We are so pleased you were able to join us for this year’s Ethics 
Symposium! It is so nice to be able to be back together for 
another annual event sharing Rotary’s Four-Way Test with all of 
you. We hope you have enjoyed the experience and have learned 
a thing or two to take back with you into your daily lives. 

 

To ensure high quality programming for the future, please take a 
few minutes to complete our survey. Below you will select the link 
for the type of participant you represent. 

 

 Student form:  https://tinyurl.com/2p92db5p 
 

 Teacher form:  https://tinyurl.com/2p87zydy 
 

 Volunteer form:  https://tinyurl.com/2p8c7v9h 
 

Thank you for your honest and complete feedback! 

 
Dr. Karen Staab 

Rotary Ethics Symposium Chair 


